
 

 

 16, November, 2016 

 

Dear Fellow PMAPer, 

 

I seek your support this coming November 23 to vote for me as a member of 

the Board of Trustees. If you allow, I would like to do my own share in achieving 

our collective aspirations for PMAP. We want our association to be a significant 

professional organization in Philippine Society. I believe we can do this by 

building further the capabilities of our organization, providing members with 

more affordable access to continuing professional growth and understanding 

meaningful activities that create positive impact in our country. If elected, I 

dedicate myself to these priorities. Together, we can make PMAP an 

organization we can be all proud of. 

 

 

Gerardo “Gerry” Plana 

Chief Executive 

Inspiring Partners Inc. (Advocating the Investors in People Standard) 
 

 


